
  

  

 #16.02.p – Burnaby Hospice Society  
          Hike for Hospice Palliative Care 
    

An application was received from the Burnaby Hospice Society requesting an in-
kind grant for printing of promotional materials (brochures, posters, banners, etc.) 
for the 14th annual Hike for Hospice Burnaby to be held on 2016 May 01 in Central 
Park.  Event proceeds support the Society’s hospice palliative care and 
bereavement support programs, offered at no cost to Burnaby residents and their 
families and friends.  
 
Request: $1,500 In-Kind Printing CPA: 2015 – $1,500 (in-kind printing) 

    2014 – $1,500 (in-kind printing) 
  2013 – $1,500 (in-kind printing)   

 


